
NOTICE OF EMERGENCY REPAIR 
 
Pursuant to La. R.S. 38:2212(P), the Union Parish Police Jury provides notice that on September 5th, 2023, 
it declared a need to make urgent repairs to Burma Road on an emergency basis.  Due to the imminent 
risk of injury and damage posed by hazardous conditions on Burma Road, the Police Jury has authorized 
the repair of the road through a request for quotes and has waived a formal advertisement for bids.  For 
questions regarding the emergency repair, please contact Paula Strickland, Secretary/Treasurer, at the 
Union Parish Police Jury Annex via email paula.strickland@uppj.org or 318-368-3296. 
 
Brenda Abercrombie, President 
Union Parish Police Jury 
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